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Date 11th May 2018 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/04/30.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
A) When were Mucosal Atomiser Devices (MAD) first procured for frontline ambulances 
May 2014 
 
B) When were IM safety needles first procured for front line ambulances 
August 2015 
 
C) Are Intraosseous injection stocked on all front line ambulance and if so when was this 
done. 
We carry intraosseous needles and drills, and these have been in common practice since 
SECAmb’s formation in 2007.  
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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